
July 21, 2020 

 

MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Update: Additional Measure to assist Borrowers / Customers affected by the Covid-19 

Outbreak 

 

Further to our Bank’s notice dated 26th March 2020, kindly contact your relationship managers 

/ corporate banking head of departments in respect to your existing loan / financing repayment 

arrangements when loan moratorium ends on 30th September 2020.   

 

Alternatively, please call our general line 03-2034 8000 / 03-2034 8008 or drop us an email at 

customercare@my.mufg.jp for assistance.  

 

Thank you.  


